
March 19, 2020 

 

Dear Placentia Library District Patrons: 

 

I am sorry to inform you we are now closed through April 12th.  During this closure, please 

be aware of the following: 

 

 No in-person service will be available.  

 All fines will be waived. 

 Existing requests (currently in our system) will be extended through the closure 

period. 

 Do not return your library materials as our bookdrops are closed. Please keep the 

books for the extra weeks to enjoy with your family. 

 Amazon lockers are not accessible. 

 Bodhi Coffee is closed. 

 Programs are cancelled through April 30th. 

 The Friends Foundation bookstore is closed. 

 

We truly appreciate your understanding as we continue to take the necessary steps to 

ensure the safety of our patrons, library staff and volunteers.  

 

Please visit us at www.placentialibrary.org to access our e-content. 

 

We will miss the many smiles we’ve had the pleasure of serving, and look forward to 

seeing you soon! Please take care and stay well. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Jeanette Contreras 

Library Director  

http://www.placentialibrary.org/

